FCHS says farewell to the Class of 2014

A winter filled with snow days and extreme cold prolonged the school year from local
students. But members of Floyd Central’s Class of 2014 got to don the hats and gowns and
walked the isle for their diploma at the school’s recent graduation celebration.

More photos and a story from FC’s graduation will be printed in next week’s issue (June 18) of
The Banner.

Photo by Patti Hartog At right are students waiting for the graduation ceremony to begin. The
Class of 2014, have a long list of accomplishments that made their mark on the history of the
school.




